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November 27, 2016

Sunday, November 27th 
 9:30am 	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am 	 Worship Service

Monday, November 28th 
 3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis Study
 
Tuesday, November 29th 
1:00pm	 Nominating Committee Mtg. 

Wednesday, November 30th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm	 Business Meeting
 6:15pm 	 Youth & Children
 7:00pm	 Choir Rehearsal
		
 Thursday,  December 1st
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm 	 Tri-County Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

to Advent Dinner
December 4, 2016

Six O’clock in the Evening
in the fellowship hall

Meat, bread and drinks will be provided.
Please bring your favorite side dish, salad and/

or dessert (to feed 8-10 people). 

Wednesday, November 30th 
Menu					     Volunteers
Chicken Casserole			   Ruth Ann Davis
Peas					     Lindsay Lowe
Cranberry Salad			   Gwyn Motz
Rolls/Dessert				   Nancy Rich

The end of our church year is upon us.  It means a wonderful 
Advent, including our Christmas celebration, is near.  It also marks 
the end of our fiscal year.  As is our tradition, about 25% of our 
budget giving is done in November and December.  Year-to-date 
we are short of our budget goal by 19%.  For 2016, giving is up 
over last year, but so was our budget.  All said, we need to receive 
about $102,000 before the end of December to meet budget.  We 
have had some costly building repairs, and we need to go into the 
new fiscal year strong enough to anticipate more infrastructure 
needs, while expanding our programs to address our growth.

Please review your giving for 2016 and let’s finish the year ahead 
of budget, anticipating a wonderful new church year.

Finance Committee

2017 Proposed Budget Copies will 
be available in the office Sunday, 
November 27th.



	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Paul Sims
                  202-0595

     
If you are unable to reach this 

minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

      Deacon:   Daniel Lowe
                         521-9552

USHERS & GREETERS
November 27, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

November 27, 2016

 Nursery			   Children’s Church
Jennifer Hannah		 John Blevins
Darlene Litteral		  Savannah Blevins

Sunday, November 20, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $      9,212.00
		     YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 423,353.00
			        Loose Change:     $            40.25

First Baptist Church at Worship

November 27, 2016

The First Sunday of Advent

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 2:1-5
Psalm 122

Romans 13:11-14
Matthew 24:36-44

Anthems by The Sanctuary Choir
Keep Your Lamps

I Want to Walk as a Child of the Light

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“In Days to Come”

Beautiful poinsettias will adorn our sanctuary throughout the Advent 
and Christmas seasons (beginning December 4).  If you would like to give a 
poinsettia in someone’s honor or memory, please contact the church office 
no later than November 28th.  The cost for each poinsettia is $25. 

A gift has been given in memory of :
			   MEL CHANDLER, SR

by
John and Orita Fletcher

A gift has been given to the Shoebox Ministry
in honor of :
		  SHERRY PACE AND NANCY RICH

by
Mike and Debbie Watts

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry 
in honor of:

LUSTER PATTERSON
by

Mike and Debbie Watts

The Advent wreath is placed in loving memory of 
FELIX AND MATTIE PACE

and
LEONARD AND MARIE LEAKE

by 
Kevin and Sherry Pace

Daniel, Lindsay, Jackson, and Harrison Lowe

Wow! A big “Thank You” to all who helped in any way with 
our Thanksgiving meal. It was truly a church wide effort.

Your willingness to serve, financially and/or physically, 
ensured that more than 186 people were fed and 70 families 
took home additional groceries. 

Approximately 50 volunteers worked tirelessly making 
preparations, cheerfully serving the food pantry guests, and 
delivering meals to our homebound members. 

Your generosity with your time and contributions met a 
great need and touched many lives. Again, thank you.

--Your Food Pantry Volunteers

The O.W.L.S. will leave FBC Corbin at 9:00am 
on Monday, December 5th  and travel to Pigeon 
Forge, Tennessee. They will stay at the Apple 
Valley Comfort Inn.  The trip includes good food 
and fellowship, and shopping at the Five Oaks 
Tanger Mall. The cost of lodging will be $60 each.  
Continental breakfast will be included with lodging;  
individuals will be responsible for other meal costs. 
They will return on Tuesday evening, December 6th.  
A sign-up sheet is in the office.


